Dear Madam, Dear Sir,

We are pleased to inform you that the IPU is co-organizing with UNAIDS, the European Parliament, the Pan-African Parliament and UNITE a virtual session on "The critical role of parliamentarians to end inequalities for ending AIDS, Stopping COVID-19 and preparing for future pandemics". It will take place on 9 February from 13:00 to 15:00 CET (Geneva).

Registration are open at the following link: https://bit.ly/3L3Klvh

Ahead of the European Union – African Union Summit on 17 and 18 February, the virtual session will discuss the socio-economic impact of COVID-19 and how lessons learned from the HIV epidemic can be applied to future pandemic preparedness and response in Africa.

The virtual session is open to all interested parliamentarians and parliamentary staff.

We look forward to welcoming you to this important event.

The IPU Secretariat	Best regards,	
	The IPU Secretariat	

Inter-Parliamentary Union Chemin du Pommier 5 Case Postale 330 1218 Le Grand-Saconnex - Switzerland www.ipu.org

T +41 22 919 41 50 F +41 22 919 41 60

Twitter | Facebook | Flickr | YouTube | Instagram | LinkedIn

This email (and any attachments) is confidential to the intended recipient(s). It may contain privileged or proprietary information. If you have received it in error, please delete it from yoursystem and notify the sender immediately. Any unauthorized use, disclosure or copying is not permitted. The content does not necessarily reflect the official views of the Inter-Parliamentary Union (IPU) unless specifically stated. No liability is accepted for damage caused by any virus unintentionally transmitted by this email.